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Heir 
  
Eido Shimano agrees that a Zen teacher should not be sexual with students; 
however, this has never stopped him from being a pathological liar and 
sexual predator of his own sangha.  Zenrin accepts that Eido Shimano has 
done the best he can and supports his continued teaching and actively 
continues to train with him.  

I don't care if Zenrin is a member of AZTA or not, we have no way to say 
if a member is in good standing or not. Nevertheless, I am in charge 
making additions and changes to the AZTA database, and I will not 
tolerate any longer the use of our database to refer people to a teacher and 
organization that continues to train with Eido Shimano.  So hearing no 
objection I have deleted his listing from our public database.   

If there is a vote to return him to our database, I will not implement it; 
however, I will resign from this organization and someone else may then 
restore it.  
 
 
 
On Nov 27, 2013, at 8:56 PM, <heartland@prairiewindzen.org> [Nonin 
Chowaney] wrote: 
   
This is unacceptable conduct. Genjo was not given the power to delete 
members from our list, so he has self-righteously overstepped his bounds. 
Can someone agree to take over our database, and if Genjo resigns from 
AZTA, that would be fine with me. 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless BlackBerry 
 

 


